
 
 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 

                                              

          Bexton Primary School Weekly Newsletter             
Telephone:  01565 632816                                                                      Website: http://www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk/ 

Monday 26
th

 June 2017     Headteacher:  Mrs E Armstrong                              email: admin@bexton.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

                                               
Dates for your diary: 
Monday 10

th
 July: Y6 New Intake Day (@KA) & new Reception ½ day 

visits 
Tuesday 11

th
 July: KS2 Concert 1.30pm 

Thursday 13
th

 July: KS2 Concert 6.30pm 
Wednesday 19

th
 July: Swans Graduation Ceremony 1.30pm  

Thursday 20
th

 July: Y6 Leavers Concert 6.30pm 
Friday 21

st
 July: School Closes for summer. Dress down day in aid of 

Ethical Enterprise. £1 donation. 
 
 

 

Dates for your diary: 
Tuesday 27

th
 & Wednesday 28

th
 June: Y6 Enterprise  

Thursday 29
th

 June & Thursday 13
th

 July: Y5 Parent and Pupil Tours 
@Knutsford Academy (please book lunches with office) 
Thursday 29

th
 June: Year 3 Recorder Concert 2.45pm  

Thursday 29
th

 June: Y1 visit to St Johns Church  
Friday 30

th
 June: FOBs Fashion Show 7.30-10.30pm 

Tuesday 4
th

 July: Swans Parents’ Evening 6.30pm  
Wednesday 5

th
 July: Y5 PE day @Knutsford Academy 

Wednesday 5
th

 July: Year 2 Assembly 9am  
Thursday 6

th
 July: Artis Performance 2.45pm (after school club children 

are also in this performance)  
Friday 7

th
 July: End of term reports out  

Saturday 8
th

 July: Summer Fair 2pm  
 
 
 
 

 
Y6 Enterprise 
The Y6 children are busy preparing for their Enterprise stalls this 
Tuesday and Wednesday. They are raising money for Cancer 
Research. If you can support this cause, the children would be very 
grateful. They need donations of: 
- Any types of chocolate for the chocolate tombola and chocolate 
fountain  
- Books 
- DVDs. 
Last minutes donations can be sent to Mr Hammond's classroom 
tomorrow morning through the children's class teacher or given in 
at the office. 
 

How much money should children bring? 
Children are advised to bring no more than £5 on each day and 
where possible please bring change.  If you do not wish your child 
to have hairspray or henna tattoos please inform the office or your 
child’s teacher.  
Many thanks for your support. 
The Year 6 team 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sainsbury Vouchers 
Many thanks for sending in the Sainsbury’s vouchers. We 
collected 5806 vouchers and have ordered some additional PE 
equipment.  

Parent Workshops (SEND) 

From time to time we receive leaflets about courses and workshops 
being offered to parents of children with additional needs.  

If you are interested in any of the workshops , details will be on the 
school website in the SEND Information section.  

http://www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk/page/send-information-/29490 

 
 
 
 

Summer Fair – Saturday 8
th

 July 2-5pm 
We’re getting excited about the Summer Fair. There is lots of fun 
activities being planned for children and parents.  
 
There are a  
number of  
things we need  
parents help  
with to ensure  
the fair is  
successful.  
 
-Please return  
the cup sent  
home last week  
(with sweets  
etc) for the  
cupola 
-We will be  
organising a  
Tombola, any 
donations for  
this would be  
greatly  
appreciated,  
e.g. new toys,  
bottles, gift sets, 
chocolates  
(anything suitable as prizes for children or adults).  
-If you wish to enter the ‘Tug of War’ competition please send the 
form to the school office 
-Plates for the Bake Off competition will be sent home today with 
details for entering. 
-PLEASE sign up to 1 hour slot to help out. It won’t be possible to 
run all the events (for the children) if we don’t get more support. 
You can access the form from here. 

Cheshire Show  
We’d like to say a huge 
well done to Year 4. 
They had an excellent 
day exploring the 
show ground and their 
behaviour was 
impeccable.  
 

Summer Ball 
This week we have received a cheque for £4200 from the money 
raised at the Summer Ball. Many thanks to the committee for all their 
hard work organising the ball. We hope everyone had a great time. 
 
 
 

http://www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk/page/send-information-/29490
https://www.volunteersignup.org/H8KMT

